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Thursday 23rd March 2023 

 

Easter Parade and Easter Bonnet Workshop 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our Easter parade will take place on Friday, 31st March 2023 starting at 9.20am. The 

children will be parading around the playground wearing their Easter bonnets, weather 

permitting. Everybody is welcome to join us.  

 

We shall also be running an Easter Bonnet Making Workshop on Monday 27th March from 

3.15pm – 4.00pm. This will be held in the Infant Hall. If you would like to make a bonnet for 

your child, please come along. All materials will be provided.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at these school events. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Ms. A. Parker 

Executive Headteacher 
 


